
 

Flu Season is Here: Get Your Flu Shot 

Why It’s Important 

Many doctors recommend a flu vaccine to protect against the influenza virus. The flu vaccine is a 

preventive tool for everyone and may be even more important for people with chronic health conditions. 

This is especially important this year, as the flu season may be compounded with COVID-19. 

Get Your Flu Shot 

For employees and spouses enrolled in Trane Technologies medical coverage, you can get your flu 

vaccine: 

• At a Trane Technologies location as part of a biometric screening/flu vaccine event generally 

held in October or November each year. If applicable, details about onsite screenings are 

available at your site. 

• At your doctor’s office. This preventive care is covered at 100% through Trane Technologies’ 

medical coverage. 

• At any CVS pharmacy or participating network pharmacy (68,000+ participating pharmacies 

nationwide). Show your CVS Caremark ID card to receive your vaccine. 

Employees not enrolled in Trane Technologies medical coverage may use a voucher at a CVS retail 

pharmacy (including those in Target stores). Call the Trane Technologies HR Solutions Center at 866-

472-6793 to request a voucher.  

Medical Plan Participants: Employees and spouses who are enrolled in Trane Technologies’ medical 

benefits can also earn points towards their financial rewards for receiving a flu vaccine. Earn 10 points by 

getting your flu shot and completing the related ActionCard. To receive points, get your flu shot between 

Oct. 1–Sept. 30 of the current program year. Points are awarded in the quarter in which you attest to 

receiving your flu vaccine. After the quarterly deadline, you cannot retroactively attest and receive points 

for a previous quarter. 

Click here to access your Flu Shot ActionCard and report you’ve done it! 

https://www.cafewell.com/programs/b298c2cc-e867-430d-8f31-1367a347233d/join

